Niigata University President Japan

Dear President

It is a great pleasure for me to congratulate you cordially on the occasion of the 75<sup>th</sup> anniversary of the foundation of Niigata University. On behalf of all the members of the College of Foreign Languages, Ocean University of China, I wish you and your esteemed institution further prosperous development in excellence and innovation.

Our universities have been linked through joint cooperation programs for over 3 years now and we highly appreciate this distinctive and trustful relationship. Niigata University is one of the most valuable partners for us and the fruitful collaboration has been successfully carried out with a lot of personal engagement and reliance. I am convinced that both the commitment and the success of our common activities will continue in the future and beneficially contribute to the further advancement of the society.

Congratulations again on NU's 75<sup>th</sup> anniversary. Wish you and all NU colleagues good health and all the very best.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Yu Guodong

Dean, College of Foreign Languages

Ocean University of China

地址:中国山东青岛市松岭路238号邮编:266100